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BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 

           
             Marion Logie                                           Gerri McCoid 
 
   Marion Logie is retiring from the Bocce Club Board of Directors, after having served for numerous 
years.  Even though her retirement is well deserved, Marion will be missed on the board.  She has served 
many offices such as President, Secretary, Tournament Director, on the Rules Committee and as editor 
for a certain novice writer.  
 
    Marion has definitely made her mark in our club’s history.  Some of her many achievements were 
restructuring how tournaments are played.  She brought about scheduling specific days to sign up and 
play, by creating an organized system, thus eliminating the confusion and chaos for Captains and 
players. She created the email blast system, thus eliminating the need to deliver flyers to members 
tubes.  Also, she created the initial web page infrastructure, before handing it over to our current Web 
Master. 
 
   These days, Marion spends most of her time in the Villages, but loves traveling and visiting relatives in 
Scotland.  We can all rest assured, she will keep herself busy with friends, Bocce, the Ukulele club, 
volunteering in the Library, line dancing, participating in the Functional Fitness Class and playing games 
of all kinds.  
 
   Also, retiring from the bocce club board is Gerri McCoid, having served as Bash Director for two years.  
Always ready to greet bash attendees with a warm and welcoming smile, Gerri spent every Friday 
afternoon, along with her committee, keeping things organized and helping new players.   
Now days, Gerri is quite busy with her new fiancée and planning their future together.  By the way, she 
met Chuck at the bocce courts.  Our best wishes to both of them. 
 



   The Board of Directors and membership wish to thank both Marion and Gerri, for all the time, energy 
and commitment to our club and the game of bocce. 
 
Tip from the courts:  Be a volunteer, it’s fun and rewarding. 


